Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 12:47 PM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: Contacting Raymond Hess

From: Antonio Cooper <XXXXXXXX@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 5:05 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXXXXX@a2gov.org>
Subject: Contacting Raymond Hess

Hello,

My name is Antonio Cooper with The Ann Arbor Observer. I'm sending this email in hopes of interviewing Raymond Hess
for my article on train travel post-covid.

The interview will consist of questions speaking about how covid has impacted the travel industry in Ann Arbor. Please
feel free to let me know if you have any questions.

Antonio Cooper
XXX-XXX-XXXX



